

June 25, 2019

Employer Group Name Attn: Contact Name Address City, State Zip

Dear Client:

On May 1, 2019, we informed you that the Verity's affiliated medical groups would discontinue all services on July 1, 2019 and that members would be reassigned to new medical groups and/or primary care physicians.

Good News! All Care Medical Group will remain in Anthem's Network. Members will be able to maintain their relationship with All Care Medical Group and their primary care physician. Members are being notified that there will be no change in their assignment to All Care Medical Group nor disruption of services.

Anthem Blue Cross will mail new identification (ID) cards reflecting members' continuing assignment to All Care Medical Group. Please advise your enrolled employees that all benefits remain unchanged. If your employees have any concerns regarding their care, they may contact their Anthem Blue Cross customer service representative at the toll-free number listed on their ID cards.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact your agent or you may call us at 1-800-627-8797 and a representative will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

J. Brian Ternan

President, Commercial Business Anthem Blue Cross of California

ISG Clt